
East Cambridgeshire Local Plan Programme Officer 
c/o East Cambridgeshire District Council 
Room 12 The Grange 
Nutholt Lane 
Ely 
Cambridgeshire  
CB7 4EE 
 
email: Programme.Officer@eastcambs.gov.uk 

Telephone: 01353 616382 

Date: 10 February 2023 

Examination of the East Cambridgeshire Local Plan – Single Issue Review 
 

Notice of Examination Hearings (Regulation 24) Town and Country Planning 
(Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 (as amended) 

 

Dear Representor, 
 
I am writing to you to advise that a further hearing session, forming part of the above 
examination, will take place virtually at 09.30am on Tuesday 28 March 2023. Invites 
with joining instructions for the online event will be sent out closer to the hearing 
date. The hearing will be presided over by the appointed Inspector Philip Lewis BA 
(Hons) MA MRTPI.  

The further hearing is to be a focused session regarding the Council’s suggested 
amendments to the submitted plan (EX.LA09), which were made in response to the 
post hearings advice letter issued by the Inspector (EX.INS08). 

The Inspector has invited the Council (EX.INS09) to prepare a topic paper regarding 
their suggested amendments to the Plan.  Once received and read, the Inspector will 
publish his updated Guidance Note, Matters, Issues and Questions and a Provisional 
Hearing Agenda. These documents will be issued in due course.  Representors will 
also be given the opportunity to submit a further hearing statement. 

In the meantime, if you wish to view previous correspondence relating to the 
hearings you should refer to the examination website. Further updates regarding the 
hearing session will also be published on here:  

https://www.eastcambs.gov.uk/local-development-framework/local-plan-
review-examination 
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Finally, if you wish to participate in the further hearing session, I would be grateful if 
you could inform me no later than 5pm on 6 March 2023. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Yours sincerely, 

Emily Howard 
Programme Officer 

 


